
 

 
 
 
 
                      

 
Spring Break Week 

OCP will be closed for Spring Break April 1, 2 and 3rd.  
Enjoy your Spring Break!  

 
Letter Ww Week 

Tuesday, we will be working on letter W and creating a 
worm out of the letter W shape. Remember to bring 
something that begins with W to share with your class. 
On Wednesday, we’ll learn about watermelons, and put 
9 seeds on the watermelon because we are also learning 
about number 9 this month. Thursday, is going to be a 
really fun day! What do you want to be when you grow 
up? Come dressed up in your work attire maybe you 
want to be a construction worker, a fireman, a nurse or 
teacher-you pick! We will talk about different jobs and 
places we can work when we grow up. Come ready to 
smile because we will be sure to snap a picture of you 
all dressed up in your work gear! 
 

Easter Week 
During Easter week we will be learning all about The 

Story of Easter. We will start the week out by making 
Resurrection Eggs. Be sure to ask you child to retell 
the story of Easter using the Resurrection Eggs we 
send home with them at the end of the week. On 

Wednesday, we will create a He Is Risen craft.  Our 
“He’s Alive!” Easter Party is on Thursday, April 17th. 
Please send in 3- candy stuffed easter eggs in for our 
Easter Egg Hunt.  Please remember we are a PEANUT 
FREE school. If your child has food allergies, we will 
make sure your child receives the stuffed eggs you 

sent just for them. We’ll be asking for party supplies 
for our party. "He's Alive Party" notes will coming 
home soon. Thank you for your party donations! 

 
Spring Week 

This week will be celebrating the Spring Season. 
Tuesday, we’ll be learning about Spring flowers and be 
creating flowers using the Diamond shape. Wednesday, 
we’ll talk about the types of weather we see in the 
Spring months. On Thursday, we will spend some time 
talking about animals and insects that come out in the 
Spring season! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Happy April Birthdays! 
4/4 Ember Schultz 

 
 

 
Pre-school Public Registration Opens April 8, 

2025 
Registration will begin on April 8th.  Be sure to sign up right 
away! Spots for next year will fill up very fast, signing up 
early will ensure a spot for child next year at OCP. Please 

complete the following steps in order to ensure proper 
registration for the 2025-2026 School Year. Please use the 

QR code below to register. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

1. Review OCP Handbook 
2. Register & Pay a Non-refundable Registration Fee 

complete your child’s Information questionnaire. Once 
complete, there will be a one-time, non-refundable 
registration fee payment due for $125. This non-refundable 
fee secures your child's preschool placement for next year.  
The non-refundable fee also covers school supplies, snacks, and 
special guests who visit us at school. Please note all students 
must re-enroll for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year. 

3. Set-up Recurring Monthly Tuition Payments 
The tuition rate for the upcoming year Is $1800. Please set 
up monthly recurring payments in the amount of $200 for each 
month. Tuition payments will begin September 1, 2025 and run 
through May 1, 2026. 

4. Immunization Record 
Please provide an updated Immunization Record for the 

2025-2026 school year to the Director. You can send in a 
hardcopy or email it to us at- 

okolona.preschool@okolonacc.org. 

2025-2026- Public Registration Begins-April 8th @ 8am 
OCC Good Friday Service- April 18th, 7:00pm 

OCC Easter Service- April 19th, 4:00pm 
OCC Easter Service-April 20th, 9:00am & 11:00am 
Woody, The Kentucky Weiner Dog Tour-April 23rd 

Mom's & Muffins-May 8th 
4’s moms at 11:30pm & 3’s moms at 12:00pm 
Promotion Program- May 20th @6:30pm 

Last Day of Preschool-May 21 
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Promotion Program 2025   
You’re invited to our 2025 Promotion Program 

presented by our 3- & 4-year-olds on Tuesday, May 
20th, at 6:30pm in our Main Auditorium. 

 
Our “Promotion Program” will be on Tuesday, May 20th 
at 6:30pm in our main auditorium. After our Promotion 
Program is through, we will be having a reception in our 
lobby. We ask that you send in a box of individually 
wrapped snacks for all to enjoy! 
 

*Doors open at 6pm. Students will need to be in 
their classroom no later than 6:15pm to prepare for 

our program. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


